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LCJ Direction - RED Weather Warning 
 
Due to the RED weather warning issued earlier today for Northern Ireland between 7am 
and 2pm tomorrow, and as the public have been advised not to travel all court business will 
be dealt with remotely, administratively or adjourned. 
 
Judges will issue specific directions as to their lists on this basis. 
 
As all court buildings will be closed, emergency or urgent applications which are received 
during this time will be referred to the Judge for direction. 
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